
 

 

 
 
 
Dear student, 
 
We hope that you have been enjoying the summer break before returning to us in post 16 in 
September. 
 
The Post 16 Induction Programme 
 
As part of your preparation for joining us as a post 16 student, you are required to attend a two-
day taster event.  You will attend lessons in all of your chosen A Level/Btec Level 3 subjects on 
both days and take part in typical sessions and activities that you can expect once you begin your 
courses full time in September. It will also help you to decide if the courses you’ve chosen to 
study are the right ones for you.   
 

Our two-day post 16 taster event will be on Tuesday 11th and Wednesday 12th July.                
The programme for both days is shown below: 
 

Tuesday 11th July Tuesday 12th July 

10.30am- Taster Day introduction (main hall) 10.10am- Block C taster lesson 

11.10am- Break 11.10am- Break  
11.30am- Block A taster lesson 11.30am- Block D taster lesson 

12.30pm- Block B taster lesson 12.30pm- Assembly and evaluations 

1.30pm- Finish 12.45pm- Finish 
 
The dress code for the taster days is smart casual. Jeans are acceptable but more casual clothing 
(such as tracksuits or loungewear) are not. Please ensure your clothing and appearance is 
suitable for attending school (no crop tops, caps, facial piercings, etc.) Please do not arrive at 
the academy any earlier than the start time shown above for both taster days, enter the 
academy through the reception gates and go straight to the main hall.  
 
The Induction Programme will then continue during the first week of the Autumn Term and this 
will give you an opportunity to gain more information about the transition into higher level 
studies. It will also give you the opportunity to meet your form tutor and all of your subject 
teachers. However, please remember that this offer of a place in post 16 is conditional and 
subject to your attendance to the taster day, your GCSE results in August and to you meeting 
the entry requirements for specific subjects.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you to the post 16 taster days.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr Patel               Mr Martin 
UCAS officer                                     Deputy Head teacher, Post 16 
 
 


